
 

 Vacation Bible School ~ Service Project 

 

Following our Sunday Closing Worship for VBS  on July 16, students and their parents will be 
invited to work on a service project during the potluck.  Children will be collecting items to 
assemble Kits of Care for Lutheran World Relief (LWR).  These simple kits will contain basic 
hygiene items that can be distributed to children and adults around the world living in areas 
affected by natural disasters, extreme poverty, and life-threatening violence. 
 
Students will be asked to gather the items needed to go inside the kits (comb, bar soap, 
toothbrush & nail clipper).  The Board of Parish Education is asking the 
congregation to help with donations of NEW towels in which the kit contents 
will be wrapped.  Please note the NEW towels should be a maximum size of 
52″ x 27″ and a minimum size of 40″ x 20″.  Dark colors and light to medium 
weight towels are preferred.  Items are needed by Sunday, July 16.  Look for 
a LWR collection box in the Narthex or talk with our VBS director Cheska 
Cuyno at (562) 652-5225. 


